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2025 F18 World Championships 

 

 

Mister President, dear friend, 

2025 Wolrd Championships came to an end, and it is time for me, on behalf of International F18 Class, to 

heartfully thank ZVN Board and members for a perfectly organized event. 

I am happy success crowned your involvement, and please pass my kind regards to all volunteers and staff 

members for their dedication, which permitted to the event to run smoothly, despite some bad or unfavourable 

weather in the early days of the championship. 

Fortunately enough, competitors have been provided with Champagne sailing to complete qualification series, 

and to sail four tight final races. 

Special mention has to be given to Paul van der Niet and Cornelis Rodenburg, who showed tireless energy 

throughout the preparation and conduct of the event. 

Friendly atmosphere during prize giving witnessed sailors satisfaction, and no doubt that the 2025 edition will 

long remain in competitors memories. 

Renewing my very sincere thanks to the ZVN, 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Olivier BOVYN 


